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THE LAST 

NEWSLETTER 

FOR  

2021 

ELANORA 

UNITING 

CHURCH 

CHRISTMAS DAY: 9:00am – no registration required 
Services in December 2021* & January 2022 

Every Sunday in the church at 9:00am 
All services are live-streamed. Links for services are  

posted on our website and on our Facebook page. 
For more information: https://elanorauniting.com.au  

*NOTE: No service on Sunday 26th December 
 

 

 

 
When? Starting at 5pm 

Where? On the oval at Currumbin Valley 
State School

BYO chair, rug, picnic, snacks, drinks. 

*  

 BYO lunch & chair, 12 noon – 2pm. Family, friends, and 
neighbours welcome. (Event cancelled if weather is wet) 

https://elanorauniting.com.au/
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For any matters, please contact Rev Catherine Solomon on 

0438 557 677 minister@elanorauniting.com.au 
or leave a message on the church office phone – 5534 5817. 

 

LIVESTREAM LINKS  

12 December: https://youtu.be/fPVnMAyCkVE 

From 19 December into the new year, the livestream link will 

not be emailed.  To access worship online, please connect via  

 Facebook (Elanora Uniting Church),  

 Website www.elanorauniting.com.au or our 

 YouTube channel (Elanora Uniting Church).   

COVID RESTRICTIONS 

If there are any changes to COVID restrictions as they relate 

to us, they will be conveyed via Facebook and our Website. 

There is no need to pre-register to attend worship services. 

 

The Office 
closes on 10th 
December, 

 
 

to reopen on 
Monday 10th 

January 
2022. 

 

For all church matters, please contact Rev Catherine Solomon  
on 0438 557 677, at minister@elanorauniting.com.au, 

or leave a message on the church office phone – 5534 5817. 
 

Office 
Phone 

and Email 
will be 

checked 
frequently 

 

mailto:minister@elanorauniting.com.au
https://youtu.be/fPVnMAyCkVE
http://www.elanorauniting.com.au/
mailto:minister@elanorauniting.com.au


3  ELANORA UNITING CHURCH NEWSLETTER 12 DECEMBER ‘21 – 9 JANUARY ‘22 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

CHURCH COUNCIL 
The next meeting will be on 22nd February at 6pm.  
Rhonda Coleman. 

CURRUMBIN VALLEY CHURCH  
The next service will be held on 13th February at 5pm.  
Tom Boyd. 

ADULT FELLOWSHIP  
Our AGM will be held on Monday 7th February, followed by 
a general meeting. Mary Flynn. 

CARPENTER’S WORKSHOP  
The EUC Carpenter’s Workshop will close on Thursday 15th 
December and reopen on Monday 18th January.  
Kevin Stanley. 

COOINDA  
Cooinda closes on Friday 10th December and will reopen on 
Monday 26th January. Faye Dunne. 

DWELL  
Dwell has finished for the year. Todd Chamberlain.  

LADIES CARD GROUP  
The Ladies Card Group finished on 3rd December and will 
resume on Thursday 21st January. Val Sanford. 

LEISURETIME  
Leisuretime finished on Wednesday, 8th December and will 
resume on Wednesday, 2nd February. Our AGM will be held 
on Tuesday 1st February, followed by a general meeting. 
Carol Bell.  

PRAYER CHAIN - EMAIL  

The Prayer Chain will operate as usual. Mary Flynn. 
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OFFERING envelopes are available each Sunday.  
DIRECT DEBIT for offerings: St George Bank 

UCA Southern Gold Coast, BSB 334 040; A/C 5538 61206 
Other transactions: A/C 5538 61193 

 

The BEST Christmas present is not found under the tree. 

“For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Saviour,  
who is Christ the Lord.”  Luke 2:11 


